DEE MOORE
PARTT STATE DIRECTOR
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

THIS IS THE RESOLUTIONS COMMITTEE REPORT FOR 2017 - 2019,
WHICH IS BEING PRESENTED BY COMMITTEE MEMBER JANE
WICKER, IN MY ABSENCE SINCE I AM RECOVERING FROM BACK
SURGERY.

NOTICES WERE SENT OUT BY THIS COMMITTEE TO ALL THE
TEXAS TABLES REQUESTING THAT WE BE NOTIFIED 30 DAYS
PRIOR TO THE CONVENTION IF THEY HAD RECEIVED ANY
RESOLUTIONS TO BE STUDIED BY THIS COMMITTEE. ONLY ONE
RESPONSE WAS RECEIVED FROM BROWNSVILLE I TABLE
DIRECTOR SUZANNE CHAMPION INFORMING THAT NO
RESOLUTIONS HAD BEEN RECEIVED BY THEM.

WE THEREFORE REPORT THAT NO RESOLUTIONS HAVE BEEN
REPORTED TO OUR COMMITTEE FROM MARCH 24 2018, TO THE
END OF THIS TERM.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,

INA A. POOL, CHAIRMAN

JANE WICKER, MEMBER

DIANA RODRIGUEZ, MEMBER



